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Waitsburg Elementary Newsletter 

March 2020 

 

Thursday, March 5th – School in Session 

Friday, March 6th – No School Snow Make-Up 

Spring Forward 

Sunday, March 8
th 

 

Remember to 

set your 

clock forward 

one hour. 

Parent/ Student/ Teacher Conferences 

Conferences will be held on Wednesday, April 1st and 

Thursday, April 2nd. Appointment letters will be sent 

home in early March. Please contact your child’s 

teacher if there is a conflict with the time.  

 Dr. Suess Celebration 

March 2nd 

 

We will be celebrating Dr. Suess 

on Monday, March 2nd by 

reading and listening to various 

books written by this beloved 

children’s author. Encourage 

your child to dress up for Mixed 

Up Monday! 

Early Release – Friday, April 3rd @ 12:10 

Spring Break – Monday, April 6th – Friday, April 10th 

Cardinal’s Got 

Talent 

Waitsburg Elementary 

will be having tryouts for 

our talent show March 

9th-13th before and after 

school. Forms need to 

be turned in by 

Thursday, March 5th. 

Students will be 

performing their special 

talents on Thursday, 

April 23rd @ 6:00 p.m. 

in the High School 

Auditorium. Contact 

Kathy Schirm for more 

details, 509-337-6461. 

Kindergarten Registration 
 

All children who turn 5 on or before, August 31st, 2020 and live within the 

Waitsburg School District boundaries are eligible to enter Kindergarten in 

the Fall. Kindergarten registration will be held on Wednesday, April 1st and 

Thursday, April 2nd from 9:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m. Please bring your child’s 

official birth certificate and immunization records.  


